Do you rent a home that was huilt
before the 1370s?

Do you live with a child under the
age of b or a pregnant woman?

YOU COULD QUALIFY FOR THE ERA
LEAD HAZARD CONTROL PROGRANM.

Houses built before 1978 may contain lead-based paint. Lead can harm young
children and babies. If you meet the income guidelines listed on the back of this
flyer, the Erie Redevelopment Authority will pay to temporarily relocate you and
remove the lead in your apartment. Ask your landlord about the ERA Lead
Hazard Controf Program. If you need more information, ask your Community

Schooil Director for a landlord flyer.

NOT A RENTER?

Homeowners can qualify for the Lead Hazard Control Program too. If you meet
the income guidelines listed on the back of this flyer, reach out to the Erie
Redevelopment Authority. They can explain what this program will cover for

you.




